
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Be the face of The Lights of 
Christmas welcoming guests 
and spreading Christmas cheer. 
Volunteers are needed for select 
dates Nov. 29 - Dec. 29, 2024. 
 
Opportunities include: 
 

• Traffic Control / Parking (most needed) 

• Toy Shop Assistants 

• Donut Distributors 

• Overnight Security 

• Costume Characters & Helpers 

• Donut & Ticket Sellers 

• Cashiers 

• Cart Driver 
 

Dinner is provided. 
Minimum age 16 (with some exceptions)  
Group opportunities available. 
Most positions are outdoors & on your feet 

 
 

Volunteer at The Lights of Christmas 

Sign up here 

TheLightsofChristmas.com 
 

For more information please contact  
Tori Raiguel, Volunteer Coordinator  
Warm Beach Camp Ministries  
TRaiguel@warmbeach.com | 360.761.1267 

 
"The Stanwood-Camano School District has neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, activities or organizations announced in 
this flier and undertakes no responsibility to supervise these events. This information is provided as a community service at the request of the 
event sponsor and organizer. This is not a district sponsored or endorsed event." 
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